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Happy Holidays!! 
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* President’s Message * 

Dear Members: Happy Holidays!!!!! As President please remember your 
dues are due! $50 for individual and $75 for a family. 

It is with much honor I address all of you (also much mixed              
emotions). Thank you for your continued support through my 19+years   
(I have not kept track) on the board and as your President. I have   
dedicated myself to the Santa Cruz Longboard Union family for the past 
two decades. It has been a pleasure and an extreme high in my life to 
serve the club and all of you! Old and new members, you are all part of 
my life. Now, remember I am remaining as a member of this wonder surf 
club. Scotty will do a super job because he has all of you. Just like     
myself and every President we have had in the past, the members are 
what make this club. I would like to especially thank Kim Stoner for 
sticking by me and the rest of the board. It would not be proper to not 
thank my Best Friend Boots. I had to drag him back into the club when 
he did not want to come. He is what the SCLU is all about!!! Thank all of 
you Boots!!! I look forward in seeing all of our members at my last   
meeting as President. I turn the reigns over to Scotty in January. 

Health update: Had surgery on November 23rd, extensive work on     
sinuses. Surgery successful the doctor does not know how I made it this 
long. So the bad news is look for me at your favorite surf break getting 
waves and in your way! 

Keep Surfing, Pete Noble 

I love you all and happy holidays from the Noble Family!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

Our new board members will begin in January 2010 ~ Congratulations!! 
President—Scotty Orahood 

Member at Large—Dave Collins 
Secretary—Leigh Miller 

 
And thank you to the board members being replaced for your years of hard work and 

dedication to the club!! 



 

          Question of the month by Kim Stoner 
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Dino Den Questions: 
 

1. Where are these 2 wharves and what were they called?  
2. Approx. what era is it?  

 

November Dino Den Answer: 
 

1. Who is the surfer in the photo? 
Our seal we named “Steamers” 
 
2. Where was it taken? 
Lighthouse Point 

* MORE CLUB NEWS *  
 The Concaves, the band that played at this year’s Memorial Day Contest Event is playing at Moe’s 
Alley opening up for Dick Dale on Dec. 20th at 7:00 pm. It is a benefit  
for the Surfrider Foundation, so you can see the legend of surf music  
Dick Dale and help out Surfrider at the same time!! Tickets are $20 in 
advance, $25 at the door. 
Visit www.moesalley.com for more information 
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Attention!!! 

Our meeting this Wednesday, December 2nd  

will be at 

“Hula’s Island Grill and Tiki Room” 

 

Located at 221 Cathcart Street 

Downtown Santa Cruz 

 

Visit their website at 

www.hulastiki.com  

to get a sneak peak! 

 

* * * 

There is a free parking lot right 

across the street!! 



 

 

 DATE:  Wed. December 2nd 

  TIME: 6pm social, 7pm meeting    

 LOCATION: Hula’s Island Grill and Tiki Room 
    

questions, comments, suggestions, submissions? 
Please contact Jen Coco via e-mail at jenncoco@hotmail.com 

 
And please visit our website: 

www.santa-cruz-longboard-union.com 
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Ask Santa for a new board 
this year (and waves)!!! 

 
HAPPY  

HOLIDAYS!! 

 
HAPPY NEW 

YEAR!! 


